
 

Welcome to a brand new school year! I hope all of you are enjoying your summer. This 

will be a year of achievements and challenges. We are looking forward to working with you. 

Moreover, your child should expect physical, social, and emotional changes during this school 

year. We require that your child demonstrate responsibility for all assignments and duties. 

Organization, accountability, respect, and achievement in all areas are top priority. We expect 

full parental involvement because, according to current research, parental involvement has a 

direct effect on student performance. Thus, your presence will be welcomed and appreciated at 

meetings, school events, field trips, and any other school functions. It is going to be a great and 

challenging year.   

My goal is to help students to become active in their education so they enjoy learning 

new ideas and concepts that they can take with them throughout their educational career.  

Therefore, my mission is to touch the hearts of each of your children, while instilling lifelong 

learning.  I will give my students the skills and knowledge necessary for their successful futures, 

as well as instilling an eagerness and enthusiasm to know more and to question why.  I want 

them all to believe that there isn’t anything they can’t do.  I plan on making your child feel 

confident academically, as well as raising his or her self-esteem personally.  I will achieve this 

while being sensitive and aware of each of their capabilities and needs.  My classroom will 

include mutual respect and kindness for all.  

I am eager to meet you because I know you are the most important person in your child’s 

life.  I believe working together as a team will help enhance your child’s education.  I look 

forward to a year full of fun and learning with you and your child.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me.  You will find that I am very approachable, and I always do my 

best to make time for parents because I feel communication is so very important.  My email 

address is salaspj76@hotmail.com, in case you prefer to email me.  I look forward to chatting 

more! 

       

       See you soon! 

       Ms. Paulina J. Salas 


